Fishing Outfitters and Guides Board Meeting Minutes
May 1, 2025

The board voted to establish Chris Hayes as the president of the board and Blake Jackson as
vice-president. lan McCreary made the motion and Gary Korrell seconded it.

The board voted to establish a fee structure per commercial boat owned by an outfitter or guide.
The fee will be $600 for the first boat and $100 for each additional boat, up to five (5) total. If an
outfitter or guide owns more than five (5) boats, the fee structure will reset. Gary Korrell made
the motion and lan McCreary seconded it.

The board voted to require outfitters and guides to report on their activities between January 1
and June 30 of a calendar year by July 15 of the same year; and, on their activities between July
1 and December 31 of a calendar year by January 15 of the next calendar year. Chris Hayes
made the motion, and lan McCreary seconded it.

The board began review and discussion of the draft regulations established by Wyoming Game
and Fish Department’s Fish Division Administration. The board made recommendations for
some changes to the regulations.

The next board meeting was scheduled for June 12, 2025 at 10:00 am.



